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Baffin Island is full of wildlife that are abundant, to do a seismic testing would be very dangerous to our 
wildlife.  Especially including all the various marine mammals, such as different kinds of seals, whales.  
Since it is the ocean the acoustics under water are many times louder than being in the air outside of 
water.  My husband knows for he has seen seals with bleeding ears, and he has seen seals that are deaf 
to outboard motors, that what we have been seeing.  Seismic testing if also very dangerous to other 
smaller wildlife and organisms such as scalpins, shrimps, krills and other vertebrae, I know this because 
my husband is a hunter himself and he report what he had seen every time, and we sustain from 
wildlife.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

I would be able to agree to siesmic testing now, but only after twenty five years have passed.  
       original signed 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

It is crazy because we need narwhal for food and we need them to life, for living, and we need them to 
see people hunt too. 

     Myrah Peterloosie 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

No for siesmic testing because of the marine mammals   original signed 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

There is to be no siesmic testing on or near Davis Straight- Lancaster Sound. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


